
Weekly Newsletter - 01/04/2022
Dear  Parents and Carers,
This week has being an absolutely 
wonderful way to end the term. It was so 
lovely to see parents in school again for 
parents evening last Wednesday night. 
Thank you for all your wonderful feedback 
and positive comments.
I am pleased to inform you that the 
governors have now approved the 
permanent adoption of the current times of 
the school day. Thank you to everyone 
who took part in the survey. I’m pleased 
to say that the name pulled out of the 
draw was Asma Bibi (Y4 parent). This 
means that we will continue to start the 
day at 7:50 each morning. I will however 
be taking on board the views and 
suggestions made by parents who voiced 
concerns and we will be working closely 
with those parents to make sure they are 
supported in this matter. 
Tuesday was a real showcase of all the 
wonderful opportunities we have here at 
Star and I can’t wait to share the final 
video with pupils, parents and staff.
Have a safe and happy Easter holiday. 
School will reopen on Tuesday 19th April.

Ms Von

Year 6 Stratford Theatre

Year 6 went to the Stratford Youth 
Zone to watch a performance 
of Marvin’s Binoculars. 

 

The Big Dance

Thursday was the climax of a term of dance for 
our children.  Each year group learnt 3 

different genres of dance and performed them 
to their teachers. With snow in the morning we 

were very grateful to see the sun in the 
afternoon. Children were full of smiles and 
excitement and our dance leaders did an 

amazing job.

Year 4 Church Visit 

Year 4 joined children from 2 local schools to 
take part in an Easter Experience at Memorial 
Community Church in Plaistow. The aim of the 

workshop was to find an answer to the big 
question, ‘Why is Easter important to 

Christians?’ The children were given the 
opportunity to participate in 2 workshops 

which included drama, art, gardening, singing, 
calligraphy and body moves. The children had 
a fantastic time and using the knowledge they 
had learnt this term in R.E. really impressed 
the organisers with their understanding and 

ability to answer all questions well.

Holiday homework
We are ambitious for our pupils!

We have set a creative challenge for you over the 
break. Next half term is our Global Treasures 

topic. This is when History and Design and 
Technology are a big focus for our learners. To 

give your children a head start complete the tasks 
sent out today! We want to see you all 

researching, designing and making historical 
artefacts for an exhibition in the summer term.

I found the play really 
inspiring because of how 
Marvin believed in himself 
and is following his dream 

to be the next David 
Attenborough. Zaidan 6E 

The actors were brilliant 
and presented the 

challenges that were 
faced by the characters 
very well. Maryam 6R 




